
SO and AC support for the Draft Proposal(s) 
Following submission of the Draft Proposal(s), each of the 
chartering organizations shall, in accordance with their own 
rules and procedures, review and discuss the Draft 
Proposal(s) and decide whether to adopt the 
recommendations contained in it. The chairs of the 
chartering organizations shall notify the co-chairs of the WG 
of the result of the deliberations as soon as feasible. 
 
Supplemental Draft Proposal 
In the event that one or more of the participating SO’s or 
AC’s do(es) not adopt one or more of the 
recommendation(s) contained in the Draft Proposal(s), the 
Co-Chairs of the CCWG-Accountability shall be notified 
accordingly. This notification shall include at a minimum the 
reasons for the lack of support and a suggested alternative 
that would be acceptable, if any. The CCWG-Accountability 
may, at its discretion, reconsider, post for public comments 
and/or submit to the chartering organizations a 
Supplemental Draft Proposal, which takes into accounting 
the concerns raised. 
 
Following submission of the Supplemental Draft Proposal, 
the chartering organizations shall discuss and decide in 
accordance with its own rules and procedures whether to 
adopt the recommendations contained in the Supplemental 
Draft Proposal. The Chairs of the chartering organizations 
shall notify the Co-Chairs of the CCWG-Accountability of the 
result of the deliberations as soon as feasible. 
	
  


